
 

 

 

The Blind Brook-Rye Board of Education has engaged with District Wise 
Search Consultants to conduct the search for its next Superintendent of 

Schools. 

Dr. Colin Byrne’s retirement will be effective June 30, 2025. 

On behalf of The Trustees of the Blind Brook-Rye Board of Education, we 
invite residents of Blind Brook-Rye School District to attend a forum led by 
the search consultants. Your input will be invaluable to us while we create a 
profile for your next Superintendent. 
 
A meeting has been scheduled for February 3rd, 2025, at 6:30 pm in the 
Monroe E. Haas Instructional Media Center (MS/HS Library). 
 
For those who are unable to attend in person, please join us at the same 
time on Zoom. 
  

Meeting ID: Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83301055530   

Meeting ID: 833 0105 5530  
Call in: 1-646-558-8656  

  
The participation of all stakeholders is very important during this process. 
All information gathered will be included anonymously in a report that will 
be prepared for the Board.   
   
For those unable to attend the meeting, or for those who prefer to provide 
their suggestions and opinions privately, a confidential e-mail address has 
been established by the consultants. Please feel free to send your input 
directly to: bbsupsearch@districtwisesearch.com  
   
This address will accept e-mails until March 2, 2025, for inclusion in the 
report. Any e-mails received after this date will be forwarded anonymously 
to the Board of Education.  
 
Regards,  
Bob, Hilary and Joann 
District Wise Search Consultants 


